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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Michael Flory

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 11:07 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway; Brenda Larsen; Christina Wollman; Holly Myers

Subject: RE: BL-15-00010 Monjazeb Notice of Application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello Kaycee, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on BL-15-00010 Monjazeb. 

 

If any area of development occurs within the hazardous slope area measuring more than 33% slope, specialized 

engineering will be required for soils, retaining walls and footings/foundations as stipulated in IRC 403.1.7. 

 

Thank you again, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Kaycee Hathaway  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2015 9:21 AM 

To: Brenda Larsen; Christina Wollman; Holly Myers; Michael Flory 

Subject: BL-15-00010 Monjazeb Notice of Application 

 

Please review the below application.  All comments are due by September 8, 2015.   

 

BL-15-00010 Monjazeb  

 

Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 

Michael Flory 

Certified Building Official 
 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby Street Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

mike.flory@co.kittitas.wa.us 

P:  509.933.8222 

F:  509.962.7682 

 

 

 

 

“Building Partnerships-Building Communities” 
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